ARLINGTON HEIGHTS PARK DISTRICT BICYCLE ASSOCIATION - MINUTES- JANUARY 8, 1981

The meeting was called to order by President, Dave Von Bergen. 21 members and
2 guests in attendence.
Treasurer report was read and accepted.

A tentative ridg sghedu]e for 1981 was passed out. Additional rides were requested.
Chairman for existing rides were also requested. See ride chairman, Bob Jensen
to volunteer.

The des?ination for our week-long ride was discussed. Eight destinations previously
listed in the December newsletter were discussed in detail and voted upon, Teaving
a pared down list of three destinations.

1. Upper Wisconsin
2. L.A.W. Milk Run
3. Amtrak to LaCrosse, bike to Galena and E. to A.H.

We will vote on a final destination at the February meeting. Dottie, Bill Turner
and Dave Von Bergen will give presentation on the three before the final vote.
Geo. Vassos will report on Amtrak costs.

It was decided to plan a club ride to Ames, Iowa for the L.A.W. Convention in July.

| We decided to have a club volley ball nite on Tues. Feb. 10, either at Recreation
Park or the Gary Morava Sports center. Final details will be in the Feb. newsletter.

It was announced that the Tuesday night rides would be held again this summer and
the 3rd Tuesday would be devoted to delivering the newsletters. It would consist
of a long and short route for that evening.

~ Plans were discussed for shortening the name of the club and raising the dues. It
~ was announced that our by-laws permit this with a prior notice to the membership

~ which will be done in the president's report in the newsletter. A motion was made
and seconded. Two suggestions for the change in name were:

ngton Heights Bicycle Association  (This will not affect our
jton Bicyclists. Park District Affiliation)

1 be taken from the floor.

iscussed with more details to be in the newsletter.

SRV ride in May. He wanted to make it clear that it was

. After a 400 mile auto ride, you will bike 105 miles on
and still have your drive home in front of you.

130,

‘ ted of slides from our Annual Recognition Dinner




